
Welcome to Issue 2 of the School PTA Newsletter with important updates on progress 
so far and information on key events for the remainder of the school year.

The School Open Day on Monday 6th May was the 
perfect opportunity for the PTA to host a 

Mad Hatters Tea Party to say thank you 
to all the staff and students.

The students in Primary School had made Mad Hat 
centre pieces for each of the year group tables, and 

they looked fantastic!
Everyone enjoyed plenty of drinks and delicious cakes 

while the Band kept us very well entertained ☺
Thanks to all who donated –

 we raised over £450 to fund new school projects for the students… more news on that soon!

Sprinting towards Sports Day
It’s not long now until our annual Sports Day - Friday 24th May 
and we’re sure many of your children are excited for the day and 
the opportunity to compete in their favourite events. Timings are:
• 12:30pm BBQ
• 1pm Track Events
During the event we will be hosting 
a full BBQ for both parents and 
students so don’t forget to bring along 
some cash, or a payment card, for 
your food.
We will also be launching our ALL NEW 

You will be able to join the Club by choosing your lucky 
number(s) – It’s £2 per month (£24 for the year), per 
number and each month 1 lucky winner will WIN the 

TOP PRIZE of £50!! 

The PTA meet monthly often virtually but occasionally in person at school. Our intent is to support any key school 
events such as the School Open Day, but also to plan other activities that can raise funds for projects and initiatives 
at school to enhance the student experience. We are always looking for new members, new ideas for fund raisers 
and suggestions for ways to use the donations to enrich school life. Let us know your thoughts via the email below. 

Who are the PTA?

pta.maryhare@gmail.com please contact us if you would like to get involved, or have suggestions for the PTA

Are you looking for Uniform?

Our Pre-Loved Uniform Shop is now ready so 

if you are looking for any uniform items, then 

drop us an email of what you need or 

alternatively, we will have a selection of 

uniform available for purchase at SPORTS DAY. 

Don’t forget, you can donate items any time – 

please hand them in to the school office. 
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